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33rd Sunday in Ordinary Times 

November 13, 2022 
 

Change of address or phone number, for parish registration, hospital 
visitations and sacramental needs, baptism and wedding arrangements, 
please contact the Parish Office by calling 412.276.5562 or 412.678. 
0566.Office Hours: Fridays 9:00 A.M. to 11:00 A.M.   Evenings by 
appointment.  Bulletin announcements should be received by 
Wednesday for Sunday publication either by phone or E-mail at 
BSleczkowski@aol.com 

 

Parish Staff:  

Fr. Bruce Sleczkowski, Pastor 412.276.5562 

Ted Gibala, Committee Chairman 412.678.7347 

Carol Davelli Chopin Choir Director 412.678.2368 

Wendy Blotzer, Organist, Bell Choir 412.926.6029                            

David Kost, Lector Coordinator 412.519.7771 

Tom Popovic, Cemetery Coordinator 724.243.3033 

Parish Custodian 412.678.7347 

 

PRAY FOR UKRAINE 

http://www.hfpncc.org/
mailto:BSleczkowski@aol.com


THIS WEEK 

 

Sunday, November 13, 2022                         33rd Ordinary Time 

Mission Collection 

Holy Mass                                                                         9:00 A.M.  

+Victoria Stahurski (10th Ann.) Int. daughters Elaine Grantz, 

Lynda Frydrich & Susan Roche; +Julia Rucinski (19th Ann.) Int.  

Allen, Wanda,& Kristen Korenoski  

Holy Mass                                                                       11:00 A.M. 

+Marcia Chichwak Int. Bob & Janet Yonek; +Ed Kustra (5 yr  

Ann. )Int. Eileen Kustra 

Monday, November 14, 2022                                             

Annunciation Bell Choir Rehearsal                                   6:30 P.M. 

Wednesday, November 16, 2022  

Frederic Chopin Choir Rehearsal                                       6:00 P.M.                    

Sunday, November 20, 2022                                 Christ the King 

Holy Mass                                                                         9:00 A.M.  

+Edna Orr Int.David and Sandy Kost; +Helen Popovic. Int.  

Port Vue Seniors  

Parish Annual Meeting                                                   10: 15 A.M. 

    

We thank the Very Rev. Brigadier General. Robert Pleczkowski, 

who celebrated Holy Mass these past two Sundays sharing his 

inspiring words.  

Parish Annual Meeting 

The parish annual meeting is scheduled for November 20th. 

Anyone who would like to serve the parish on committee, please 

contact Ted Gibala or Father Bruce.  If you cannot be able to 

attend the meeting but would still like to serve, please make your 

request known in writing.  All parish organizations are to give a 

short report and a synopsis of the 26th General Synod will be given 

along with the yearly financial report. There will be only one Mass 

celebrated at 9:00 A.M. 

Wigilia  

The SAMBS is planning a Wigilia Luncheon for December 10th. 

Reservation cut-off will be Sunday, December 4th.  The maximum 

seating will be for 150 meals.  Make your reservations soon. 

Menu: Pierogi, fish, Bobalki, sauerkraut, mushroom soup, rice 

pudding, potatoes, rye bread, and cookies. Drinks coffee, tea, 

water, lemonade. Adults $20, children $10. 

 



 

 

Our Branch 

Secretary is 

Henrietta 

Kleckner  

@724-863-

6715 

 

 

 

2022 Polishfest today 
The annual Polishfest will be held at the Cathedral of Learning on 

the Pitt Campus, Oakland, PA today.  Our Lajkoniki dancers are 

scheduled to perform at 3:30 P.M. during this year’s event.   

 

 

Holy Mass will be celebrated Wednesdy 

Evening at 7:00 P.M. on November 23rd 

Let us join together to give thanks to our God 

for all that we have received  

 

Angel Tree 

Christmas is rapidly approaching and once again we 

will be collecting gifts for our community.  Make a 

child be filled with joy this Christmas from that gift 

you gave them.  We will be working with our local 

Women’s Shelter and with our local charitable 

organizations.   

Christmas Flowers 

Christmas flower envelopes are avaialable in the Narthex. Take 

one and remember your loved one by purchasing a poinsettia this 

year in their memory as we beautify the altars and narthex this 

Christmas season.   

 

 Remember Holy Family when you are 

making  your estate planning.  Your gift 

will immensely help the Misson of our Holy 

Family Parish  with your generous gift. 


